
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cuireadh oscailte  

Gaelscoil na gCloch Liath invites parents to an  

Open Evening on 

Céadaoin/Wednesday 6 November 

5 – 7pm 

Drop into the school to see our facilities and meet some of our teachers who 

will be available to answer any questions you may have. 

7pm Aoichainteoirí/Guestspeakers: 

Cormac MacCashin; The Advantages of Irish 

Immersion Education. 

Príomoide Rita; a day in the life of our school.  

Leola Kiernan“But I have no Irish” - A Parent’s 

Perspective   

 

Tae & caifé ar fáil  

Junior Infant enrolment for September 2020: 4 – 15 November 2019 

Enrolment forms available from the school office and from www.gscl.ie  

Bígí linn. 

http://www.gscl.ie/

